
Announcements for Wednesday, February 23, 2022 

 

❖ Please redeem your PAWsitive referral cards at the character counts table, Friday, 

March 4th. It will be outside the Main Cafeteria during all three lunches. 

 

❖ NHS applications are available now through Wednesday, March 9th. Applications will be 

accepted for rising Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors who will be attending either 

Bartram Trail or Beachside.  Applications can be found in the Guidance office or 9th 

grade reception area. 

 

❖ Bartram Trail High School Theatre Department is presenting Chicago (High School 

Edition) on March 3rd, 4th, 5th, and 6th. Set in 1920's Chicago, this musical follows Two 

very interesting characters, Roxie Hart and Velma Kelly as they vie for fame, fortune, 

and acquittal. Mark your calendars and purchase your tickets today! 

 

❖ February is American Heart Month and the BT Heart Club is hosting “Heart Healthy 

Bingo” to promote increased activity and to bring awareness to the importance of 

making healthy choices each and every day. Students have an opportunity to complete a 

BINGO board this month to earn community service hours and prizes.  Pick up your 

BINGO Board at the 9th grade reception desk or find it on the club Instagram page 

@BTHEARTCLUB. 


